
Allen, Meredith 

2/10/2011 6:18:06 PM
'amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov' (amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Extension Letter

Hi Amy,

I will check with our folks but that should work. We can definitely send you a draft first.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Baker, Amy C. [mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 01:42 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: Extension Letter

Hi
Meredith,

Could PG&E
include a February 28, 2011 due date for retiring 2008 RECs in its extension 
letter? And would you mind if I took a look at a draft before you submit the 
letter?

Thanks,

Amy

Amy Baker, 
Analyst

Renewable Procurement and Resource 
Planning

California Public Utilities

SB GT&S 0027308
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